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Title: Phase-out of D-Sub press-in - External 

 
 
Details of product termination 
 

1. Concerned part number (see also attachment): 

 
See attached list of part numbers. 
 

2. Reason for termination: 

   
Over the last years the global sales of D-Sub versions with press-in termination has 
decreased year by year. Thanks to new manufacturing technologies it is possible to use 
reflow compartible solder versions (THR / SMT) for a lot of applications instead. An 
additional working step to press in the connectors separately could be cut in order to reduce 
the overall assembly costs. 
       

3. Possible replacement products 

   
It is possible to replace press-in connectors by versions with other PCB termination 
technologies, like wave or THR/SMT soldering. Please find the corresponding versions in 
our e-business or in our catalogue. In case of any questions our HARTING sales 
subsidiaries will support to define the right replacement for your specific application. 
 
 

4. Scheduled date of:  

    
 

1. Last order:     2021-04-30 
2. Last delivery: 2021-07-31 

 
 
 

5. Data sheet (optional): 

 
 

 
 


